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Minutes 

 

Call to Order 

A meeting of the Vision Zero Major Crash Review Task Force was held at the 

District Department of Transportation at 55 M St. SE on Wednesday, January 30, 

2019 at approximately 3:30 p.m. Attendees included the persons listed in the 

attached sign-in sheet. At least four of six voting members were present, which 

constitutes a quorum.  

 

Open Meeting 

Although a quorum was eventually present at the meeting, there was not a quorum 

initially. The December meeting minutes were not yet approved, and no business 

that required voting was conducted. Because the task force discussed the draft 

annual report for 2017 crashes, there was no need to enter a closed meeting.  

 

Unfinished Business 

During this March 2019 meeting, the task force will vote to confirm new DDOT 

members. During this meeting, no new voting members, alternate members, or 

non-voting members were present to join the task force.  

 

Review of Draft 2018 Annual Report 

The task force discussed the current content of the draft report for 2018, which 

includes the crashes from 2017 reviewed throughout the year. The task force 

reviwed summaries of overarching findings and several recommendations. The 

task force will have a final draft to vote on in February, 2019.  
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New Business 

The task force discussed no new business.  

 

Announcements 

Following the meeting, Jonathan Rogers scheduled the date and time of the 

December meeting of the task force for February 27, 2019. 

 

Adjournment 

The task force adjourned the meeting at approximately 5:15 p.m.  




